Department of Education
Region III
DIVISION OF CITY SCHOOLS
Angeles City

Nai” Jesus Street, Pulung Bulu, Angeles City
Tel Nos. (045) 322-5722; 888-0582 / Fax Nos. (045) 322-4702; 6259812

March 9, 2015

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No.%9 s.2015

Creative Selfie Contest on Water Conservation

To:
Public Schools District Supervisors
School Heads of Public Elementary Schools
School Heads of Secondary Schools and Integrated Schools

Please see attached leiter of Atitorney Jonas R. Leones, DENR Undersecretary and
concurrent EMB Director, Diliman, Quezon City dated February 10, 2015, inviting the public
and private high schools in Region III to join the Creative Selfie Contest on Water
Conservation in Celebration of March 22, 2015 as World Water Day and March 15-22, 2015
as the Philippine Water Week with the theme > Water and Sustainable Development”.

Enclosed is the overview, mechanics and contest rules.

For your information and guidance
il

e

NICOLAS T. CAPULONG, Ph.D., CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent



Republic of the Philippines

Q Department of Environment and Natural Resources
& ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT BUREAU
—— DENR Compound, Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City

' Teleph Nos. 927-15-17

—— elephone Nos

R

February 10, 2015

DR. ISABELITA BORRES

Regional Director

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION — REGION 3
Maimpis, San Fernando City, Pampanga

Dear Dr. Borres:

In celebration of March 22, 2015 as World Water Day and March 15-22, 2015 as the
Philippine Water Week with the theme: “Water and Sustainable Development”, the
Environmental Management Burcau (EMB) of the Department of Environment and Natural
Resources (DENR) will be holding a Creative Selfie Contest on Water Conservation for public
and private high schools in Metro Manila.

The main objective of the contest is to encourage the participation of the youth, ages 13
to 17 years old, by sharing their thoughts about the importance of conserving water and
protecting our water resources. Also, the said contest is in support to the ASEAN Environment
Year 2015 with the theme: “Empowering the Youth for a Clean and Green ASEAN”.

In relation to this, we would like to request your Office to issue a regional memorandum
circular to the public and private high schools in Region 3 to invite them to the same. Attached
herewith is the mechanics of the contest for your information and guidance. We would like to
request if our Office can be furnished a copy of the memorandum your Office would issue so
that we could follow-up attendance to the same.

We look forward to your favorable response on this matter. Should you have any other
queries, please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Elenida Basug, EMB’s Chief of Environmental
Education and Information Division, or Mr. Nifio Pinalva. EMB Youth Desk Officer at telefax
numbers 9284676 or 3765610 or e-mail at ecofriendlyschools@gmail.com.

Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

ATTY. JONAS R. LEONES
DENR Undersecretary
And Concurrent EMB Director
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